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Dear Volunteers, 

I would like to THANK EACH AND EVERY ONE OF YOU for the work you have put in the preparation of this Clinic and during the Clinic itself on Sunday, June 9th. This whole effort would have not been possible without YOU. The success of this Vision Clinic is a direct result of your hard work, compassion, and heart. Thank you for your service to the community

We had 361 patients go through registration. I wish all of them were seen by the doctors, and at the same time, I know they will. We have already started talking about next Clinic, just for those patients. 243 patient were seen by doctors, 59 of them had ordered glasses from Zenni. 92 glucose test were performed. Our patients came mostly from Sunnyvale, but we have some coming as far as from Morgan Hill, San Bruno, and Newark. 

Now let me tell  a few words about you - volunteers. Besides Lions there were: 6 optometry doctors, 4 opticians, nurses and translators from RotaCare (3 people), a member of Sunnyvale Rotary Club, Boy Scouts Troop 13 (8 people), Girls Scouts (2 people), a member of Stanford Medical Alumni Association, City of Sunnyvale Sustainability Commissioner, students from East Palo Alto Academy, friends and families. We have one new member who came as a patient, stayed with us as a volunteer - translator, and now she is joining Lions Club - what a way of paying forward! 
I have to give a special shout out to our youngest volunteers: Rose (8 years old), who came to visit and stayed helping for few hours, Rose’s friend Margaret (11 years old), who could have not stayed during the Clinic, but came at 7:30 to help with a setup, members of Boys Scouts and students from East Palo Alto Academy. Thank you!

When it comes to Lions Club, there were members of 14 Including our guests from Districts 4-C2 and 4-C4:
Las Gallinas LC (District 4-C2), Bay Area Global Outreach LC (District 4-C4), Almaden Super LC, Capitola LC, Cupertino De Anza LC, Cupertino Host LC, Dragonfly LC, Los Amigos LC, Los Gatos LC, San Martin LC, Scales of Justice LC, SJ Sampaguita LC, Sunnyvale Host LC, West San Jose Campbell LC. 

City of Sunnyvale Mayor Larry Klein and Councilmember Richard Mehlinger paid a visit to the Vision Clinic. 

Here is a link to the photos taken by Lion Przemek: 
https://photos.app.goo.gl/WMLd5vvkoS5McLXNA. 
Your service to the community through our Vision Clinic is sincerely appreciated. I look forward to the possibility of working with you again in the future Vision Clinics. 
Lion Gosia
Your In Service
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